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OUT21/15269 
 
 
David Schwebel 
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
david.schwebel@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Schwebel 
 

200 Aldington Road Industrial Estate (SSD-10479) 
supplementary RTS and amendment 

 
I refer to your email of 5 October 2021 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter. 

The project is a staged development including a Concept Proposal and Stage 1 Development 
Application comprising estate-wide earthworks, infrastructure and services, construction, fit-out 
and operation of Stage 1 warehouse building. 
 
The supplementary RTS and Amendment report have been reviewed by NRAR and all 
outstanding issues have been adequately addressed by the proponent, therefore DPIE Water 
and NRAR have no further comments. 
 
Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au. or to the following coordinating officer within DPIE Water:  
 
Alistair Drew, Project Officer - email: alistair.drew@dpie.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alistair Drew 
Project Officer, Assessments, Knowledge Division 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment: Water 
18 October 2021 
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